
           

 

Dear Parents and Students: 

	 It is my privilege to welcome you to Grace Christian School, where Christ is 
first and education is second to none!  While biblically it is the responsibility of 
parents to rear their children, GCS desires to partner with parents in the 
education process. This partnership provides each student with a harmony between 
the home, church, and school. 
Deuteronomy 6:4-9  
	 Hear, O Israel: The LORD our God is one LORD: And thou shalt love the LORD 
thy God with all thine heart, and with all thy soul, and with all thy might. And these 
words, which I command thee this day, shall be in thine heart: And thou shalt teach 
them diligently unto thy children, and shalt talk of them when thou sittest in thine 
house, and when thou walkest by the way, and when thou liest down, and when 
thou risest up. And thou shalt bind them for a sign upon thine hand, and they shall 
be as frontlets between thine eyes. And thou shalt write them upon the posts of thy 
house, and on thy gates.  
	 These verses express the priority and importance of teaching the Word of 
God to our children. There is no greater privilege then to teach your child how to 
walk with Jesus, and for the child to walk in His ways all of his/her life.

In the following pages of this handbook, you will find the policies and 
procedures under which GCS operates.  It is our desire to have these policies and 
procedures to maintain a learning environment which develops the whole person.  I 
thank you in advance for the opportunity to partner with you and for your support 
as we watch our children grow in the love and admonition of the Lord. 

Blessings, 
Preston Clonts 
Administrator 
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